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A Children Halloween  Party!! 
For all ages 

Friday October 28th from 4:30 to 6:30 
Games...food...arts and crafts 

Costume awards 
 

  Teen Night!! Sat. Nov. 19th  
4 Wii game competition stations 

Music, food and awards. 
Come relax, meet old/new friends 

More info in the next newsletter, but mark your calendar now! 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again be utilizing the far four  
 through April 20th.  

Hours of use will be:  
 M-F 4-6:45pm  

and M-Th one far lane only from 3:30-4pm 
The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members during this time 

Welcome New Members… 
 

Paul and Amy Bankhead and their three children James, Sadie and Amos. 
Franz and Kathy Mortensen and their two children Thor and Alec. 
Richard and Susan Leveille and their two children Jacqueline and Samuel. 
Brian and Kim Jones and their two children Jessica and  Nate.  
Welcome to the Fairbrae family! 

AND 
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Board of Directors: 
Rob Sheffer                                President 
Mark Chase                               Vice President  
Kristine Lawrence                   Secretary            
Beth Muskat                      Treasurer 
Cathy Haynes                             At Large 
Dirk Leone                               At Large 
Eric Goddard           At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on October 10th, 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12pm & 4pm-7pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

 

“Kid Movie Night” on Friday, October 14th from 7-9pm in 
the clubhouse...  

The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and 
popcorn.  Bring your pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. 
Parents may either join us or drop off the kids 
and enjoy some alone time. 
                    Featured movie will be: 

   “Bolt” 

December Holiday Parties: 
Holiday Party Dates are: 

Adult Party...Dec. 10th and we are looking for a volunteer(s) to host our 
adult  party. Hosts will have a budget to create any theme they would like, have it 
catered, decorate at will and be in control. Please contact the office or email 
Steve (steve@fairbrae.com). 
   

Children’s Party...Dec. 3rd at 1:00pm:  Once again we will have our local cub 
and girl scout group organize our wonderful party of arts and crafts, food and 
games. Please RSVP so we can get an accurate count for the arts and crafts. 

We had a wonderful time at our 50th anniversary party..if you have any 
pictures of that event please contact the office so we can make dupli-
cates. We are trying to get as many different shots as possible to have on 
hand for the next 50th.  


